
Kirk Langley School PTA  

The Great Kirk Langley School Pancake Race 

House Challenge 

It’s that time of year again and we are pleased to announce that the legendary Kirk Langley 

School Pancake Race House Challenge is back!  
 

Tuesday 4th March 2025 – 1.45 pm  

On the School Field 

 

The children will work in their house teams to help each other raise the most money and to 

compete in races for the honour and pride of winning The Pancake Cup. 

 

All parents, friends and relatives are warmly invited to watch the children brave the obstacle 

course, race in the team relays and take on the daring pancake toss. 

 

The PTA will be serving hot drinks and cakes for you all to enjoy.  If you can donate some 

cakes, please bring them along on the day. 

 

This is a very sociable and important event in the school calendar that gives us a big 

opportunity to fundraise together to support the PTA.  All the funds raised support the 

facilities, events, and extra-curricular activities our children enjoy so much. Please help your 

child to raise as much money as possible as every penny raised goes a long way to support a 

great cause, our children!! 

 

Please bring your sponsorship money back to school before the day or bring it with you on 

the day, where it will be collected by one of the PTA members. 

 

We very much look forward to seeing you at the race and thank you in advance for your 

ongoing support. 

 

Kirk Langley School PTA 


